
Dominion Energy Virginia
Electric Transmission
P.O. Box 26666, Richmond, VA 23261-6666
DominionEnergy.com

Sept. 24, 2024 
 
 
Rollercoaster Substation Interconnection Project 
 
Dear Neighbor: 
 
At Dominion Energy, we are committed to keeping you informed of upcoming projects in your 
community. You are receiving this letter because we are planning to build a new substation in 
Hanover County, Virginia.  
 
The new Rollercoaster Substation, located across from Kings Dominion off Doswell Road (GPIN 
7893-02-7643), will be built to connect a new solar renewable power facility to the electric 
transmission grid. In addition to the new substation, we will replace some electric transmission 
structures on an existing electric transmission line that runs parallel to Doswell Road.  
 
We are currently in the engineering and permitting phase of the project, and we plan to submit 
applications for both a Conditional Use Permit to locate the substation facility in an agricultural-
zoned area and a Special Exception Permit for approval of the security fence around the 
energized substation equipment.   
 
The application will be available for viewing at the Hanover County Planning Department. The 
Planning Department will notify all adjacent property owners of the time, day, and place of the 
public hearings to be held on this application. You may contact the Hanover County Planning 
Department with questions or comments at (804) 365-6171. 
 
Please contact the Dominion Energy project team if you would like to attend an informational 
meeting about this project. You may contact us by sending an email to 
powerline@dominionenergy.com or calling 888-291-0190. Information is also available on the 
project website, DominionEnergy.com/rollercoaster.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Electric Transmission Project Team 
 


